
Welcome to our
July News Letter 2012

Invoices

Should anyone have any queries regarding
invoices/payments or would like to change
or add sessions please speak to Tina or
Jessica in the office. Thank you.

Good Luck & Farewell

We would like to say a fond farewell to all
our children leaving to start school this
September. We wish them lots of luck as
they begin their school journey.

Olympics

Over the next few weeks our main topic
will be the Olympics. This will be linked
with key learning points from the
curriculum. We will also be competing in
our own mini Olympic Games.

We would like to say a big thank you to our
visitor Sue. Sue took part in the Olympic
Torch Relay and kindly visited us with her
Olympic torch which the children were able
to hold and learn about.

Staff News

Debbie will be temporarily leaving us on
20th July to begin her maternity leave and
we all wish her lots of Luck.

We warmly welcome two new faces to
Nursery. Laura has joined the Hedgehog
room and has a Level 3 Diploma.

Kelly is currently on a degree course in
Education and Childhood studies and has
joined the Squirrel team over the summer.

We also welcome Emma back from her
Maternity leave.

Staff Training

The staff have been taking part in the
Revised Early Years Foundation Stage
training– This is ready for the September
2012 changes. The EYFS sets the
standards that all Early Years providers
must meet, this is to ensure that children
learn and develop well and are kept healthy
and safe.

Kerry now is the Nursery SENco and has
been attending courses for this role.

All staff attend training regularly to keep
their knowledge up-to-date.

Our Jubilee Garden Party

Our Olympic Torches

Funding for 2 Year Olds

Free nursery hours are now available (up to
10 hours per week) for 2 year olds subject
to funding from CCC. This is done on a
case by case basis depending on each
family situation. Please ask a member of
staff for further information.


